BROTHER KNIGHTS AND FRIENDS:





Exams have finally finished off and summer has begun.  Although many of you have left town for summer jobs, the fraternal year draws to a close.


May kept the council busy, with a slew of programs going on right after the council’s annual installation and awards dinner.  The state KC convention here in Madison was held right after exams finished up, and some spring-cleanup and planting to brighten up the front of St. Paul’s finished off the month.  


We’re still a couple of members shy of our membership quota for the past fraternal year.  If you know of anyone who may be interested in joining, please refer them to myself or Bill Cross.  There’s still time to set up a first degree ceremony, but we’ll need to act fast to fit it in.


I would like to congratulate Bill Stewart as Knight of the Month for May.  Bill made himself available for setup and tear-down throughout the state KC convention here in Madison whenever we needed people to help out with that.  Bill was also part of the crew that helped clean up and plant new plants in front of St. Paul’s this month.  Thank you, Bill, for all of your efforts.


A special thanks to all who helped out with festivities at the state convention this year.  Our council again was well-represented during the convention and during social times afterward.  One of the resolutions we brought up, for funding of St. Paul’s in Madison and St. Augustine’s in Platteville, was not approved as submitted, mainly because the proposal left out other Newman centers throughout the state.  We will look into suggesting a more equitable proposal during the upcoming year.


Remember, the membership meeting for June will be the first Monday at 8:00PM at St. Paul’s.  I hope to see many of you there!





Fraternally, 








